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At each meeting, we say the 4-H pledge to show our commitment to service for our club, our community, our 
country and our world.  Participation in Community Service related activities is an integral part of the 4-H club 
experience.   
 
In support of club work in community service, the Wyoming 4-H Foundation is offering $200 award to 5 clubs 
for their commitment to community service work.  The awards will be based on quantity of service done 
during the 4-H year, diversity, innovation, and participation.   
 
How does it work? 

1.  Clubs will be asked to share community service work they engaged in.  This work cannot be events or 
activities planned at the county level, but rather those that are part of a yearly club program.  If a club 
chooses to partner with a different club or organization, this type of work can be included. 

2. Sharing of the information can be done in a variety of ways.  Clubs can turn in paper applications for 
each event completed, upload their information to a closed Facebook group, or complete an online 
application through Formstack.  The State 4-H Office will compile all submissions, no matter what 
method is used. 

3. Awards will be given based on community service projects that run from October 1, 2018 – September 
20, 2019.   

4. Applications can be turned in at any time throughout the year. 
5. Qualifying applications are due to the State 4-H Office by November 1, 2019.   

 
What information are we asking you to share about the community service experience? 

1. Club Name and County 
2.  A photo (if available) of the group doing the work. 
3. A short goal statement about what type of service the group would like to accomplish. 
4. A title for the community service. 
5. Who the service is helping. 
6. A brief description of the service. 

 
The Wyoming 4-H program values the community service experience.  Young people who are active in giving 
back to their community gain valuable life skills and a positive image of community and service.  We challenge 
your club to help improve your community and your 4-H members through club work in community service. 

“Hands to Larger Service” 
Recognition for Club Work in Community Service 


